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Mr Robert Langford

2nd October, 2002.

The Secretary

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations

& Financial Services

Room SG-64

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Email:  corporations.joint@aph.gov.au
Dear Secretary

Council submits the following for consideration by the Parliamentary Joint Committee.

a(1)
Continued withdrawal of major banks from rural communities under the disguise of 
efficiency has led to a lack of competition for banking services within a community 
to no competition or no services at all.

b(1)
Where there are no major banks or only one of the major banking institutions 
operating in a community, Australia Post facilities should be able to be utilised by 
ALL banking institutions including Credit Unions as branches.

b(2)
Councils’ Administration Offices may be able to provide facilities or undertake 
banking facilities on behalf of a banking institution in rural and regional areas.

c(1)
The level of service from major banking institutions in rural/regional communities 
are declining, some centres only have an Automatic Teller Machine (ATM) when  a 
branch is withdrawn and also staff have been reduced, eg. to have a loan approved 
with some banks the approval has to come from a centralised office, usually in 
Sydney.

c(2)
Service levels have declined in rural communities with many of the major banks 
only having “middle management personnel” operate within the bank.  Their Loans 
and Investment Officers are located in major centres resulting in loan approvals 
and additional costs of travel to or phoning the regional bank centre.

Council requests that the above comments are considered by the Committee.

Yours faithfully

R N LANGFORD

GENERAL MANAGER

